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Mourn for the dead. Fight for the living,
now more than ever!

On April 28, we gather with fellow 
workers, friends and family members 
to remember our brothers and sisters 

killed or injured on the job, and  re-commit 
to making our workplaces safer for everyone. 
There will be events held around the province 
to commemorate the Day of Mourning on April 
28 - The following are events we have been 
informed of as of April 1, 2008:

Halifax - The Nova Scotia Federation of 
Labour will host a ceremony at 11 am to 
12 noon at Province House, Halifax, on the 
grounds by the plaque that was erected in 2002 
beside the maple tree, also planted in 2002. 
Reception to be held afterward. If the weather 
is bad, the ceremony will be held in Province 
House. After the speakers, you are invited to 
lay a wreath on behalf of your organization. 
Contact the Federation office at 454.6735 or 
nsfl@ns.aliantzinc.ca

South Shore Labour Council is having a 
ceremony and candlelight vigil at 7 pm at the 
Desbrisay Museum on Jubilee Rd. in 
Bridgewater. For more information, contact 
Labour Council President Bud Johnson @ 
902.627.1986 or budjohnson@ns.sympatico.ca 
(no wreath-laying).

April 28 - National  Day of Mourning for Workers
Killed or Injured on the Job

Strait Area District Labour Council is having 
a ceremony at 6:30 pm at the CEP Union Hall in 
Port Hawkesbury (next to Dairy Queen) on 323 
Reeves St. Guest speakers and a reception to 
follow. For more information, please call 
Labour Council President Tom McNamara @ the 
CEP Union Hall @ 902.625.1245 or 
tom_mcnamara@hotmail.com (no wreath-laying).

Cape Breton District Labour Council is holding 
a ceremony at 11 am at the Royal Canadian Legion 
Branch # 128, 850 Victoria Rd., Sydney. Wreaths 
must be delivered by 10 am from any local florist. 
For more information, please call Labour Council 
President Gary Fukala @ 902.842.1015 or 
gfukala002@ns.sympatico.ca

NSFL President Rick Clarke lays a wreath 
at Province House.
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